
Dolores Watershed and Resilient Forest (DWaRF) Collaborative 

Meeting 19 

11-1-17, 1:30-3:30 at Dolores Water Conservancy District 

In Attendance: 

Ryan Cox, Ellen Roberts,  Mike Preston, Mike Znerold, Ashley Downing, Liz Manus, Dewayne Findley, 

Dave Sitton, Bill Baker, Celene Hawkins, Scott Clow, Shauna Jensen, Bruce Short, James Dietrich, Sunny 

Frasier, Steve Garcher, Floyd Cook, Becca Samulski 

We worked in two groups last month, planning and timber, and had a handful of outcomes. The 

planning group isn't going to be able to do a lot more until January, as the background mapping work 

that needs to be done with Shauna and Doug won't be able to fit into their schedules until mid-January. 

We did get a more complete list of professionals that should be engaged in that, though, and I believe 

we have Empire Electric on board as a participant and willing to share their utility line mapping data for 

planning purposes. The timber industry team has had another meeting since the November 

Stakeholders meeting and has two smaller team meetings on a market analysis and biomass energy set 

for Thursday. New participants included Ellen Roberts, two Dolores County Commissioners and the Dove 

Creek Town Manager. 


